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CONGRATULATIONS
TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK AND HEAD TEACHER AWARDS

Welcome back to the start of the new school year! I hope you and your families had a wonderful summer and
are ready to embark on an exciting new term.

We are thrilled to welcome both new and returning pupils to East Harptree School. I am so impressed with
how the new children have settled in so quickly and become part of our school community.  

We have been working hard over the summer to ensure our school is ready to provide an engaging and
enriching learning environment for all our children.  Our INSET days focused this year on the teaching of
mathematics, as part of our ongoing continuing professional development programme, helping to ensure every
child is receiving high quality evidence informed teaching every lesson, every day.

Our whole school theme this year is mountains and this term we will be focusing on the school value of
generosity.

We are tremendously grateful to Chris Kay and his team of Friday afternoon sporting volunteers who are
supporting our initiative to develop our sports provision this year.

We look forward to working closely with you to ensure your child has a rewarding and enjoyable experience
this year at school.

Thank you as always for your continued support, Mr Harvey 



Project Project Newton

As part of the Heritage Lottery Funding for Project Newton, East Harptree and Ubley
Schools took part in a wide range of activities at the end of the last academic year.  Key
Stage 2 children went on a visit to Bristol Museum to learn about the Harptree Hoard and
study Roman artefacts. Key Stage 1 had a visit from museum staff in school. The children
also took part in visits to the church and walking around the village.

These activities culminated in an exhibition in St Laurence’s church in July. Well done to all
the children for their hard work and many thanks to the church community for their ongoing
support.

School Clubs

On Mondays PH Sports run a multisports club from 3.30-4.30pm on the astro playground - please
book with PH Sports (open to Years 1-6)
On Tuesday lunchtimes Years 4-6 can do a free Korean Club in Hedgehogs classroom
On Fridays Raphael Burke runs a Football Club on the astro playground for Years 1-6
Every day PH Sports provide wrap around care for all children at Breakfast Club and After School
Club



A big well done to our lovely new Hoglets for their first full week in school! They have settled in beautifully
and it’s as if they have already been in school for months. They have had fun meeting their buddies,

exploring the classroom, getting to know each other and learning the way Hedgehog classroom and the
school works! We are looking forward to another week of new learning next week! Mrs Haskins 

Thursday 19th September - PTA AGM - 7.30 pm at school
Thursday 19th September - Year 6 Lifeskills Trip to the Create Centre

Friday 27th September - PTA fundraiser - Pottery Painting & Prosecco 7pm Village Hall

9.30am 1st and 10th October - School Open Day for PreSchool Parents
Monday 7th October - Bag drop 9-9.15 am Church car park with Viki Walker

Tuesday 22nd October - 9.15am Harvest Service in church
Saturday 23rd November - Christmas market

Friday 29th November - Wreath making

Wednesday 18th December - School Christmas Dinner
Friday 20th December - School Christmas Disco

ESSENTIAL DATES

Welcome to our new Reception childrentext




